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Cleanliness Drive in Bazpur City 

 
On 8-12-2017, the NCC cadets of Government P. G. College conducted a cleanliness 

drive in Bazpur city. The cadets cleaned the canal area and the road area, as part of their 

efforts to keep the city clean and hygienic. 

 

They started with the canal area and removed the garbage and debris from the water and 

the surrounding areas. They also removed the weeds and other unwanted growth from 

the canal to ensure proper flow of water. 

 

After cleaning the canal area, the cadets moved on to the road area. They swept the roads 

and sidewalks, and collected the garbage and litter, which was disposed of properly. They 

also removed the posters and other materials stuck on the walls and poles. 

 

During the cleanliness drive, the NCC cadets interacted with the local residents and urged 

them to be more responsible towards keeping the city clean.  

 

Overall, the cleanliness drive organized by the NCC cadets was highly successful in 

making a positive impact on the cleanliness and hygiene of Bazpur city. The efforts of 

the cadets towards cleaning the canal area and the road area are highly commendable, 

and their commitment to community service is truly inspiring. The program serves as a 

great example of how young people can contribute to the society and create a better 

environment for themselves and others. 
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